## CORRESPONDENCE



October 3, 2023

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

As CEO of Door of Hope, a non-profit based in Pasadena providing shelter and services to families facing homelessness, I understand the need for more affordable housing. I am therefore writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

While I am aware that this project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, because the latest data shows senior homelessness is on the rise, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very-low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

I urge the City of Pasadena to grant approval for this project. It not only addresses immediate housing shortages but also sets a precedent for compassionate, community-driven development. I am confident that the positive impact this project will have on our neighborhood, combined with its alignment with our city's housing objectives, makes it an invaluable addition to our community.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (626) 304-9130 x118 or via email at megank@doorofhope.us.

Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive transformation in our community.

Sincerely,

Megan Katerjian
Chief Executive Officer

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

Title

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreovér, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

Should you have any questions or requ (Phone Number) or v	rire further information, please ovia email at	do not hesitate to contact me at _ (Email Address).
Thank you for considering my support transformation in our community.  Sincerely,  Name	for this project, and I eagerly a  1157W Fair  Rusade	

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

Should you have any questions or rec(Phone Number) o	-	- •	ease do not hesitate to contact me at (Email Address).
Thank you for considering my supportransformation in our community.	ort for this p	project, and I eage	rly anticipate witnessing its positive
Sincerely,  Maria Herverg			
Name Maria Herrera	1179	NEOROI	1K5
Title			

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

I urge the City of Pasadena to grant approval for this project. It not only addresses immediate housing shortages but also sets a precedent for compassionate, community-driven development. I am confident that the positive impact this project will have on our neighborhood, combined with its alignment with our city's housing objectives, makes it an invaluable addition to our community.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (626)8(7-1685)(Phone Number) or via email at \(\(\frac{1}{1}\)\) (Email Address).

\(\frac{1}{1}\)\)
Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive

transformation in our community.

Sincerely.

Irving Torres
Name 1/93 N. Fair Dales are

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building. designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

I urge the City of Pasadena to grant approval for this project. It not only addresses immediate housing shortages but also sets a precedent for compassionate, community-driven development. I am confident that the positive impact this project will have on our neighborhood, combined with its alignment with our city's housing objectives, makes it an invaluable addition to our community.

	any questions or require further information (Phone Number) or via email at	on, please do not hesitate to contact me at (Email Address).
Thank you for co transformation in		I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive

nastacia foras 1191 N Fair oaks av

Sincerely.

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

I urge the City of Pasadena to grant approval for this project. It not only addresses immediate housing shortages but also sets a precedent for compassionate, community-driven development. I am confident that the positive impact this project will have on our neighborhood, combined with its alignment with our city's housing objectives, makes it an invaluable addition to our community.

modeling objectives, makes it all invaladore addition to our o	ommunity.
Should you have any questions or require further information (Phone Number) or via email at	on, please do not hesitate to contact me at (Email Address).
Thank you for considering my support for this project, and transformation in our community.	I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive
Sincerely,	
Jocelyn Acevede	
Name 186 Roxmond	

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

I urge the City of Pasadena to grant approval for this project. It not only addresses immediate housing shortages but also sets a precedent for compassionate, community-driven development. I am confident that the positive impact this project will have on our neighborhood, combined with its alignment with our city's housing objectives, makes it an invaluable addition to our community.

Should you have any questions or require to (Phone Number) or via er		please do not hesitate (Email Addi	
Thank you for considering my support for the transformation in our community.	his project, and I ea	gerly anticipate witn	essing its positive

Sincerely,

Name

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

housing objectives, makes it an invaluable addition to our community.
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (Phone Number) or via email at (Email Address).
Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive transformation in our community.
Sincerely,
Auabel Garcia 1204 N. Raymond AVE Pasadona CA. 91109 Title
Name (62) 639-70-29 (43 ad ona CA 9/109
Title

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

I urge the City of Pasadena to grant approval for this project. It not only addresses immediate housing shortages but also sets a precedent for compassionate, community-driven development. I am confident that the positive impact this project will have on our neighborhood, combined with its alignment with our city's housing objectives, makes it an invaluable addition to our community.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(Phone Number) or via email at (Email Address).  Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive
1205 ario panfiloco gmail. Com
Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive transformation in our community.
Sincerely,

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do (1226) 398-0857 (Phone Number) or via email at	o not hesitate to contact me at (Email Address).
Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly an transformation in our community.	ticipate witnessing its positive
Colinspill.	
Name	
Title	

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

I urge the City of Pasadena to grant approval for this project. It not only addresses immediate housing shortages but also sets a precedent for compassionate, community-driven development. I am confident that the positive impact this project will have on our neighborhood, combined with its alignment with our city's housing objectives, makes it an invaluable addition to our community.

Should you have	any questions	or require further	information	, please	do not hesitate	to contact me at
		oer) or via email a				
**	_ `	•	7		wail row	•

Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive transformation in our community.

Sincerely,

Daniel Rentenin

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

I urge the City of Pasadena to grant approval for this project. It not only addresses immediate housing shortages but also sets a precedent for compassionate, community-driven development. I am confident that the positive impact this project will have on our neighborhood, combined with its alignment with our city's housing objectives, makes it an invaluable addition to our community.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (1/3)30/-584/ (Phone Number) or via email at (1/3)30/-584/ (Email Address).

Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive transformation in our community.

Sincerely,

Name

1258

RAYMOND

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

I urge the City of Pasadena to grant approval for this project. It not only addresses immediate housing shortages but also sets a precedent for compassionate, community-driven development. I am confident that the positive impact this project will have on our neighborhood, combined with its alignment with our city's housing objectives, makes it an invaluable addition to our community.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (25 616-4013 (Phone Number) or via email at 100010 (Email Address).

Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive transformation in our community.

Sincerely,

Name 1186 N Raytond ave

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at \( \frac{215-17}{215-17}\) (Phone Number) or via email at (Email Address).
Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly anticipate witnessing its positive transformation in our community.
Sincerely, Spencer Wynn
Name
Title

Pasadena City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101

Re: Letter of Support for 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive, Pasadena CA 91103

Dear Pasadena City Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed development at 1259 North La Pintoresca Drive in Pasadena, CA. This project presents an exceptional opportunity to address pressing housing needs within our community while simultaneously enhancing the quality of life for our cherished senior residents.

The proposed project comprises several essential components:

- Demolition: It entails the removal of 13 existing units and 26 parking spaces on the south side of the property.
- New Construction: An exciting aspect of this project is the construction of a 2-3 story building, designed to house 58 units and provide 96 parking spaces. When combined with the existing development, this results in a net of 109 units and 109 parking spaces.

While it's worth noting that the project exceeds the allowed density per the designated zone, it's important to emphasize its alignment with the city's broader goals. This development seamlessly aligns with our city's objectives of increasing housing options and promoting a diverse economic landscape. Moreover, it will cater exclusively to our senior population with low to very low incomes, addressing the urgent housing needs of one of the most vulnerable segments of our community.

Beyond mitigating our housing shortages, this project promises to contribute positively to the character and land use of our neighborhood. It will create a safer, more vibrant community and is thoughtfully designed to minimize any potential impact on traffic or noise levels.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do (616) 100-3915 (Phone Number) or via email at	o not hesitate to contact me at (Email Address).
Thank you for considering my support for this project, and I eagerly an transformation in our community.	ticipate witnessing its positive
Sincerely, Juan Hamitan	
Name	
Title	